Listed below are the guidelines that the Bingo hall has put into place (as of August 2020) for our bingo
volunteers and players during this Covid time.

BINGO PLAYERS

1.
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When players arrive, they MUST sign in and give their phone number for screening purposes.
Masks MUST be worn when coming into the hall / moving around the hall / when purchasing
cards from a volunteer / when having a bingo called back by a volunteer.

Players are to social distance while purchasing cards / balls / food from snack bar.

Players may take their masks off while sitting at their table.

Only 2 people per table — no moving of chairs.

No outside food or drink.

Players have to put their own paper and garbage in the appropriate bins.

BINGO VOLUNTEERS

1.

When volunteers arrive, they MUST sign in

2. Volunteers are to wear their masks at all times.



